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BURWOOD/PEGASUS COMMUNITY BOARD
8 SEPTEMBER 1998

A special meeting of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board was held on
Tuesday 8 September 1998 in the Boardroom, Shirley Service Centre,

36 Marshland Road at 4.00 pm

PRESENT: David Dobbie (Chairman),
Clare Duff, Dave East, Carole Evans, Alister James,
Don Rowlands, Gail Sheriff, Jack Travis,
Chrissie Williams

APOLOGIES: An apology for lateness was received and accepted from
Clare Duff, Dave East and Gail Sheriff, who arrived at
4.02 pm, 4.04 pm and 5.00 pm respectively.

An apology was received and accepted from
Chrissie Williams.

1. PRIORITISATION OF CAPITAL WORKS SUBMISSIONS

After some discussion the Board decided that it was appropriate to only prioritise
the works in order of (1) Urgent priority (year 1), (2) High priority (year 2, 3) and
(3) Important priority (year 4, 5 and beyond).

It was decided that the ranking of priorities was a confusing and time consuming
task and that projects would only be prioritised.

The Board then proceeded through the submissions as listed in the Agenda and
prioritised them, a copy of which has been sent to the Units responsible to
consider for inclusion into the Draft Christchurch City Council Plan: 1999.

The meeting closed at 6.00 pm

Signed by the Chairperson and Principal Administrative Officer pursuant to Standing
Order 2.12.2

................................................. ...................................................
CHAIRMAN   COMMUNITY MANAGER


